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August 23, 2024 
   
Ms. Angela Calvillo  
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors  
City & County of San Francisco  
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place  
City Hall, Room 244  
San Francisco, CA 94102-4689  
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Pursuant to Chapter 67 of the San Francisco Administrative Code, this is to provide notice that 
the next Board of Directors meeting for Homebridge will be open to the public. The location 
and meeting date and time are: 
 

This will be a hybrid meeting with in-person and remote 
options. To request the private Teams meeting link or the 
physical address, send an email to Min Chang at: 
 
MChang@Homebridgeca.org    
Saturday, November 9, 2024, 9-10am 

 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
Min Chang 
Chief Executive Officer 

Docusign Envelope ID: D04DB498-12C8-4B0B-AF42-939B0F4F36C2
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This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

From: Board of Supervisors (BOS)
To: Board of Supervisors (BOS)
Subject: FW: Homebridge Board Meeting - Sunshine Meeting Notice for November 12, 2024
Date: Friday, August 30, 2024 10:00:00 AM
Attachments: 2024.11.09_Board_Sunshine_Notice_--_BOS.docx.pdf

 
 
From: Benjamin Safer <bsafer@homebridgeca.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 27, 2024 4:32 PM
To: Board of Supervisors (BOS) <board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org>
Subject: Re: Homebridge Board Meeting - Sunshine Meeting Notice for November 12, 2024

 
Good Afternoon San Francisco Board of Supervisors,
 
This is the official notice from Homebridge that the next Board Meeting on Saturday,
November 9th from 9:00 – 10:00am will be open to the public. Attached is the official
document.
 
Please disregard the previous Sunshine Notice that was confirmed for Tuesday,
November 12th from 11-12pm.
 
Please let me know if you need anything else.
-Benjamin Safer
 

Benjamin Safer

Manager of Measurement and Evaluation

1035 Market Street, 100

San Francisco, CA 94103

415.314.0508

www.homebridgeca.org

From: Benjamin Safer <bsafer@homebridgeca.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2024 8:24 AM
To: Board of Supervisors (BOS) <board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org>
Subject: Homebridge Board Meeting - Sunshine Meeting Notice for November 12, 2024
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Good Morning San Francisco Board of Supervisors,
 
This is the official notice from Homebridge that the next Board Meeting on Tuesday,
November 12th from 11:00 – 12:00pm will be open to the public. Attached is the official
document.
 
Please let me know if you need anything else.
-Benjamin Safer
 
 

Benjamin Safer

Manager of Measurement and Evaluation

1035 Market Street, 100

San Francisco, CA 94103

415.314.0508

www.homebridgeca.org
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